
CONTACT US!‌
Riley.Blankenship@USDA.gov‌

(609) 625-3144‌

We will write or update your
farm’s animal waste
management plan‌ ‌

AT NO COST TO YOU!‌

The Cape Atlantic Conservation
District has partnered with the NJ
Department of Agriculture to be able
to offer both technical and financial
assistance to farmers. This assistance
will help you maintain compliance with
state law, improve environmental
concerns and help with overall farm
management.‌

A n i m a l  W a s t eA n i m a l  W a s t e
M a n a g e m e n t  P l a nM a n a g e m e n t  P l a n

A s s i s t a n c eA s s i s t a n c e ‌‌

Who needs an Animal Waste
Management Plan?‌

Animal Waste Management Plans are
required by state law for any farms
with more than 8 animal units
(8,000lbs) of live animals. These plans
lay out how manures will be handled
to limit the environmental degradation
they can cause.‌ ‌

Financial Assistance Available!‌

Funding is available to help farmers
implement best management practices
used to improve animal waste
management. Best management
practices will be tailored to each farm
but may include practices such as
exclusionary fencing, filter strips, and
pasture management.‌

What can Cape Atlantic Offer?‌


